
 2022 COVID-19 Update #1 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Welcome to 2022! I trust that you have taken the opportunity to rest and rejuvenate over the holiday break. 

As you will be aware, there is a great deal of uncertainty about the coming weeks as the Omicron variant of 
Covid spreads in Western Australia along with the changes associated with the planned opening of our 
borders on 5 February. 

We hope to be able to continue to offer as many of our planned opportunities as possible, but we are 
waiting for information about operational standards and protocols from the Minister of Education which will 
support the newly developed National Framework for managing COVID-19 in Schools. 

In the interim we are reviewing all major events on the Term 1 calendar to explore the options available to 
us in the event of further restrictions being put in place. Some of these events include the Commencement 
Service for our new Year 7 cohort, Assemblies, Year 12 Ball, swimming carnivals, Year 8 & 11 camps and 
our Easter services. 

We will continue to update you as more information becomes available. 

Mr Mark Ashby 
Principal 
mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au 
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